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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NEW STAFF
This week, we welcome Mrs Wignall who will be
working as an SEN 1-1 TA and Mrs Latter who has
returned to Beechfield as Y3 TA.

18th March: Red Nose Day
29th March: Ark Farm visiting Nursery 
29th March: Y2 trip to the Florence Nightingale
Museum
1st April: end of term at 1.30pm 
Tuesday 19th April: Summer Term begins

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a lovely assembly this morning celebrating all
of the good work, kindness and positive behaviour we have
seen in school this week. There were lots of certificates
given out for: Star of the Week, kindness, 5 keys to well
being, reading, handwriting and Maths. Well done to Year 6
where all of the children were awarded the sports award for
excellent behaviour when playing tennis in the park and for
working hard in the PE lesson. Mr Lambert was very
impressed!

We had a great afternoon on Monday with the children
watching the Jungle Book show in the hall. It was the first
time we have all been together in one place for two years!

Have a relaxing and safe weekend.
Mrs Jackson

CONSIDERATE PARKING
Please can we remind parents and carers to park
considerately in the area when dropping off/collecting
children from school.   We have received several
complaints from residents in Gisburne Way.  The 
 Council Parking Officers will be around on some days
before and after school. Thank you.

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITY CLUBS
SUMMER TERM 2022
For the Summer term we will be running the free
after school activity clubs which were previously run
by Apex. Places can be booked on the Arbor app
under Clubs from 4pm on Monday 21st March. 

Please find the details below: 

Monday 
Ball games 3.15pm to 4.15pm Years 4,5 & 6

Tuesday 
Football 3.15pm to 4.15pm Years 3 & 4

Wednesday 
Tag Rugby 3.15pm to 4.15pm Years 5 & 6

Thursday 
Multi skills 3.10pm to 4.10pm Years 1, 2 & 3

Friday 
Gymnastics 3.10pm to 3.45pm Years 1 & 2

Spaces are limited for each club so places allocated
will be on a first come-first served basis.  Please be
advised that should your child not attend for two
weeks in a row, they will be removed and the place
will be offered to the waiting list.
 

Be safe, be kind, work hard and love learning are our
school rules.
We are continually teaching the children through our
PSHE and computing lessons how to keep
themselves safe on and offline. This week two of our
Year 2 pupils, Josh and Lawrencia were able to speak
very articulately to Mr Roach about this. He was very
impressed so well done to them and Miss Fuller. Their
tips for keeping safe online were: don't share your
passwords and don't talk to strangers online.  

SAFEGUARDING
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LOVE LEARNING

BE KIND

WORK HARD

NEW BABY FOR BEECHFIELD!
Ms Essex would like to
introduce you to Elliot who
arrived safe and well on
9th March. We are hoping
for a visit shortly!
Congratulations!

Y6 had a great time learning to play tennis!
Y1 practised dribbling and passing skills in PE.
Palm class have been working hard on their non-
chronological report hot task. I can’t wait to read them
all. Miss Deacy
Our student teacher in Lemon class taught a brilliant
lesson on smell. We learnt about the different parts of
our noses and how our sense of smell can warn of us
danger.

CHARTWELLS VACANCIES
The school's catering company, Chartwells are
currently recruiting Cooks, Assistant Cooks and
General Assistants in the local area. If you have
experience and are interested please contact Julie
Forrest, Regional Manager on 07557215378.

EASTER HOLIDAY FUN!

Fun at lunchtime and making tulips as part of our
Erasmus activity with a German school last week! 

Great work about Florence Nightingale Olive class! 


